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 May 9, 2005 
 
 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
Authorization and Evaluation Division 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD  21045 
 
Re:  Uniden America Corp.’s Request for Class II Permissive change for their FCC ID: 
       AMWUT601 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Uniden America Corp.’s originally approved FCC ID:  AMWUT601 was tested and approved 
with an internal antenna connector.  They have added an external antenna connector and a 
switch to change between internal and external antenna.  This Class II Permissive change 
will serve as a request to market the product with the following two antennas: 
 
 Hyperlink Model HGV-2404U – 4 dBi Gain 
 Hyperlink Model HGV-2409U – 8 dBi Gain 
 
We have performed the required radiated emissions testing on the product with both 
antennas, and as can be noted from submitted test data, it continues to meet all of  the FCC 
requirements. 
 

Regards, 
 

      
 

Mario R. de Aranzeta 


